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qsm.wrdsb.ca
  Where learning, caring               Principal – Kristin Phillips           Vice- Principal – Phillip Sallewsky
and respect come together 


April 8, 2016

Dear Queensmount Grade 7 Families,

In an attempt to be able to communicate better with families and to lessen the amount of paper we send home, we will be implementing a program called School Day.

School Day is a web-based program that is attached to your child and your child’s school.  You go into the program and sign up using the instructions on the back of this page.  Once you do this, we are able to send you school emails to your email in-box.  For example we would email when report cards were coming home, if we were sending home information about a school trip, or about other school events.  Your classroom teacher might send home emails about what the class is learning or when to expect a test coming home to be signed.  Although we do provide this information via twitter and the website, email is easier!

School Day also allows you to pay for and give permission for field trips on line.  We will not be using this function of School Day until we have a large portion of the students signed up.  We need enough students signed up so that we are not duplicating the workload for teachers organizing the trips.  It is a great feature, though, so we hope that everyone will sign up right away!

If your feeder school was W.T. Townsend or Williamsburg, you may already be familiar with School Day.  Unfortunately, your registration from there did not save and you have to re-register.  However, once you register now you do not have to register again in September for grade 8.  Our other feeder schools are beginning School Day this spring but did not have it when your grade 7 was there.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call us.

SEE OVER FOR INSTRUCTIONS.

Yours truly,

Kristin Phillips




Principal
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